INDUCTIVE COMPONENTS

** REMINDER **
PCNs to be Issued for Selected JW Miller’ SMD Models

Riverside, California - July 16, 2008 - As stated in Product Update Memo, “Transition of JW Miller®
SMD Models to Equivalent Bourns® SMD Models” (May 2008), PCNs will be required for some

JW Miller® SMD Inductor models in order to maintain these JW Miller” models. It is planned that
each PCN will affect three to five models. The release of the PCNs will be staggered over a period of
months in order to facilitate the changes required by the users and at the factories. These PCNs are
simply to alert customers to a change in manufacturing location and/or minor product changes.

A list of affected models is shown below. The list is not in the order in which the PCNs for the
models will be released. A complete list of affected part numbers will be included with each PCN.

PM0603 PM105SB PM13656S PM42S PM54
PMO0805 PM124SH PM13666S PM43 PM628S
PM1008 PM125SH PM1608 PM5022 PM638S
PM1210 PM12639S PM1608S PM5022H PM7032S
PM1812 PM12645S PM32 PM50228 PM?72328
PM1038S PM12651S PM3316 PM518S PM74SH
PM104SH PM127SH PM3316S PM528S PM75
PM105 PM13560S PM428S

If you have any questions, please contact your local Bourns Representative.
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